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Comments: Please do NOT allow Solitario Zinc the Golden Crest Exploration Drilling Project, the right to drill in
the Spearfish Canyon area. Spearfish Canyon is a treasure that must be preserved. It is a unique area for
recreation, and wildlife. The drilling would be disruptive to all, and could be affect the water quality, and wildlife.
Spearfish Canyon is a major tourist attraction in Spearfish. It must remain as a peaceful beautiful area. Please
keep the focus on conservation and NOT extraction.

Many of these mining companies are allowed to proceed and so many operations seem to go wrong. Wharf
mining is currently in violation of surface water standards. It is all about profits for them. Not preservation. Please
say NO to Solitario Zinc. Thank you.



